
Friday, November 8, 2018

Happy November!  This week we talked about Veteran’s day.  We spent some time 
writing thank you notes to veterans, working on our fine motor skills by completing an 
American flag craft, practiced our counting and sorting skills, and did a STEM activity of 
making towers.  We’ve begun practicing for the winter program this week, we’re excited 
to showcase our talents in December.    

Weekly Focus

Letter - Jj

Number - 10

Shape - Hexagon

Color - Gray

Next week we will be talking about all things Thanksgiving.  We have scheduled a 

visit from Cedarhurst on Tuesday, November 13th in the morning, they will come to our 

classroom and do an art project with the kids.  We will also be working on letter 

matching, patterns, and writing about what we are thankful for.  We have a Thanksgiving 

feast at the school on Tuesday, November 20th beginning at 11:00, this is also a half day 

with no childcare.  Invite your friends and family to come by and have a meal at the 

school!  It will be potluck style and a food sign up sheet will be put up in the foyer if you 

are interested in bringing a dish, our class will be making pumpkin bars.  Before the feast 

we are inviting parents to come read with their children in the classroom beginning at 

10:30, everyone is welcome!  

Weekly Focus

Letter - Kk



Number - 11

Shape - Octagon

On November 14th we will be having an all school field trip to Castle Park in 

Carbondale.  We are going to get ideas for our own castle building project and have a fun 

afternoon outside.  If you are interested in chaperoning please let us know!  We will be 

leaving the school at 11:45 and returning by 3:00, please remember to leave a carseat for 

your child downstairs.

We will have another all school field trip to Cedarhurst in Mt. Vernon on 

December 4th.  We will be seeing a ‘Math in Magic’ show.  I will send out another 

chaperone slip next week for that.  

We are planning a ‘Parents Night Out’ on December 7th.  Look for a flyer in your 

mailbox downstairs.  This will be in the evening and is a time for parents to catch up on 

holiday shopping, go to dinner, or just have some time to themselves.  

We have reached the end of the first trimester and assessments will be going out 

next week, look for them in your mailbox downstairs.  We will be having conferences in 

December, but please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions before then.

The laundry schedule will be as follows:

-November/December: Roberts Family

- January: Watters-Sandrock Family

We do not have school this Monday so enjoy the long weekend!

Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 




